Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

MARITIME INDUSTRY AUTHORITY

MR. ANTONIO C. SOMERA

General Manager

AREMOS SECURITY AND INVESTIGATION AGENCY
No. 8, J. Paredes, BF Homes Subdivision,

Brgy. Holy Spirit, Quezon City
aremosscty@agmail.com/aremos_sia@yahoo.com

Subject: NOTICE TO PROCEED

Dear Mr. Somera:

Notice is hereby given to Aremos Security and Investigation Agency to proceed
with the “Procurement of 2023 Security Services for the MARINA Central Office
and its Satellite Offices”.

Upon receipt of this notice, Aremos Security and Investigation Agency shall be
responsible for performing the required services under the terms and conditions stated
in the Contract Agreement and Terms of Reference (TOR) and in accordance with the
implementation of the delivery schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in
the space provided below. Keep one (1) and return the other to the MARINA.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

B L‘ >
Atty. DlERNANI N.{HABIA
Administrator

§

Received by:

Date:

Time:

MARINA Building Tel. Nos: (632) 523-9078 / 526-0971
20th Street corner Bonifacio Drive Fax No: (632) 524-2895

1018 Port Area (South), Manila M ‘L{’Wl 214 Website: www.marina.gov.ph



